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In Commemoration 
of the end of the

Vietnam War

Welcome
If you served between 1955-1975, or are the widow of a Veteran who

served during this time period, or a Gold Star Family Member 
of a Vietnam Veteran ...

 Please register with the                             

Join us 
for a special ceremony
on Thursday, March 28 

10 a.m. to Noon 
Manchester Vet Center

1461 Hooksett Road, Suite B7
(Back of the building)
Hooksett, NH 03106

      no later than March 25th          

 Email:  William.Connery@va.gov or call (603) 782-6947               


